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On 21 February 2025, Ambassador Asazuma paid a courtesy visit to H.E. Ms. Hopolang 

Phororo, UN Resident Coordinator, at the UN House. The UN Resident Coordinator 

Representative welcomed Ambassador to Namibia and expressed gratitude to Japan, 

through their funding for various UN agencies initiatives in Namibia. 

 

Meanwhile, the two expressed gratitude for the long-standing UN- Japan partnership 

and their commitment to further strengthening it in Namibia. 
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